
Treasurer's Report

For Exec Meeting 30-JAN-2023

Total membership (1507) held up this financial year (2022-2023) with no
further attrition. There was a slight increase in memberhip (of 23) from
1484 (2021-2022).

Consequently  we  are  currently  in  a  decent  financial  position  to  meet
ongoing  and  anticipated  expenditure  (likely,  possible  and  probable)
through  to  November  when  affiliation  (virtually  our  only  source  of
income) will provide the next significant injection to DCIBA finances. We
also  have  cover  up  to  a  certain  point  for  unexpected  exceptional
expenditure which of course cannot be anticipated.

Significant  likely  spend  before  the  end  of  the  season  will  be  gladly
provided  should  either  or  both  of  our  inter-county  teams  reach  the
Nottingham  finals  in  respect  of  the  Liberty  and  Over-60s  knockout
competitions.

David Butterworth
County Treasurer
 


